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Speaking Is 
A Privilege
It seems to be a 

tradition at LCHS that 
students in the study 
hall be allowed to 
"speak'-' upon request
ing permission ' from 
the study' hall teach
er, This may seem to 
some of the students 
to he a right which 
should not be denied. 
The teachers, though, 
may think of it as a 
privilege which is 
very much abused,

Perhaps we should 
re-examine the purpose 
of the study hall 
periods and the 
•speaking privilege. 
Each student should 
spend at least an hour 
outside class in prep
aration for each hour- 
spent in class. This 
means that assignments 
are not only to be 
read, out studied un
til the contents are 
thoroughly learned# 
Any special work re
quiring use of the li
brary should be com
pleted while at school* 
Until all .assignments 
are completed, 
thoroughly and exact
ly, we have no lei
sure time,
A requirement for 

effective work, be
sides the ambition and 
desire to do it, is a 
quiet, well-ordered 
place to work. The 
study hall can and 
should be that place. 
The speaking privilege 
is a means by which 
students who were ab
sent can find out the

assignment and perhaps 
other information that 
will enable them to do 
their work. Most of 
us use the privilege 
but some continually 
abuse it in frequency, 
length and purpose. 
We should not depend 
on others to do our 
work for us and .we 
should not waste time 
in any conversation 
which does not concern 
an assignment. Above 
all, we must be more 
considerate of those 
who are working.
,The obnoxious minor

ity has no right to 
create difficulties 
for the other students 
in the study hall who 
are trying to make the 
most of their precious 
learning time.

H»J.Biggar

G’ivq To The 
March Of Dimes
Have you given to 

the March of Dimes 
yet? If not, let's
sehd in cur money to 
Donald R. Boslaugh, 
Chairman.

Some people in Eu
reka don't quite rea
lize how important
this is because in our 
little community there 
have been only a few 
polio cases.

These cards have
been sent out, so
let's fill them up as 
soon as we can and 
send them in,
GIVE TO

THE
MARCH of DIMES!.'! I

Attend The 
Tournament
Ad most of you know 

by now, the Northwest
ern Class B Basketball 
Tournament will be 
held in Kalispell, Feb; 
27, 28, and March 1.

Since Kalispell is 
only about 65 miles 
from here, there
should be a large at
tendance of Lions' 
fans attending. Get 
you season tiokets 
from Jim McCauley, 
LCHS coach.

Students who plan on 
staying down for the 
three days had better 
get room reservations 
while you still can.
But let's have a 

large percentage of 
the student body be
hind oUr team, as they 
play the last games of 
the season, and make 
it the most highly 
spirited pep club in 
the district.

Let's Honor 
Our Flag
The noise is terri

fic, the people are 
yelling and stomping 
their feet, the game 
is about to start, but 
wait, from the direct** 
ion of the band comes 
the first notes of 
"The Star Spangled 
Banner." This should 
bring everyone to his 
feet and to attention,
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facing the flag.
Unfortunately, it 

doesn't. People look 
around to talk,
whistle, and create 
disturbances. This 
conduct shews dis
respect for c;their 
country and for the
men and women who have 
given their lives for * 
their country. Had it 
not been for those 
people who believed in 
the flag and gave 
their lives to defend 
it, such people might 
not be watching the 
ball game. It is very 
possible that they 
would be working in a 
salt mine somewhere.
Take this into con

sideration next time 
(cont. on Page 10)


